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A quiet year for the charities as a whole.  

After the pavilion revamp to the south of the building, it is hoped that we can 

continue with additional cladding to the remainder of the external shell.  Funds 

will dictate the schedule for this.  

Whilst the play park was being installed, the pavilion was used as workman’s 

rest room and storage. 

A woodland grant was received and families planted trees on the field, which 

they will be looking after.   

The provision of fuel money was given to parishioner’s who had applied or who 

had been nominated. 

The trustees continue to maintain the correct procedures for the charities, and 

have completed and finalised the Barclays KYC refresh audit. 

  

 

 

 

 


